
 
Introduction update Sarah 
 
 
My name is Sarah Stephen Masalu. I study at Padre Pio College of Health and Allied 
Sciences(PCoHAS) located at Temeke Dar-es salaam.  
I joined the college in November 2022 under the course of Pharmaceutical Sciences, and 
with the help of iSTEPup Foundation I expect to graduate in November 2025. 
 
When I finish my studies I would like to continue with Bachelor Degree in Pharmacy in 
order to achieve my dream of becoming a pharmacist and help other people who are in 
need with pharmaceutical assistance. 


